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Early learning and child care has come to the forefront as we begin to re-open society. Leaders from 
business, labour and academia recognize that quality ECE is needed more than ever. 
 
A week ago the Globe and Mail published my commentary – A Strong Child Care System is Essential to 
Our Recovery From the Pandemic. I have received positive responses from business, governments and 
communities across Canada. There is a growing consensus for building a strong ECE system for all 
children in Canada.  
 
Margaret and Wallace McCain Family Foundation Inc. continues to work with governments, businesses 
and communities across Canada to make the case for high quality ECE programs that reduce inequities 
for children and support parents’ return to work.  
 
Please send an email with your mailing address to info@earlyyearsstudy.ca if you wish to receive a hard 
copy of Early Years Study 4.  
 
Again, I thank you for your interest in Early Years Study 4.  
 
Please keep safe and healthy.  
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Honourable Margaret Norrie McCain 
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